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Buenos Aires, 

Dear 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the 6th World Congress of Dermoscopy, we are pleased to 
extend you an official invitation letter. 

The 6th World Congress of Dermoscopy will be held in Buenos Aires, Argentina, from 16 to 19 of 
October 2024. The Congress is being organized by the International Dermoscopy Society. 

This official invitation does not entail financial support on our part and is issued for work permits. 

We hope that you accept our invitation.   

Thank you in advance for your participation at the 6th World Congress of Dermoscopy. 

Sincerely yours,  

     Horacio Cabo 
       President 
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